
September 13, 2004

Dear Friends,

My name is Helena Flygare-Fox and I have two children at Trident Academy.  Rebecca is in the 6th grade, and Robert is in the 4th grade.  This will be their fifth year at Trident.

When my daughter was in the first grade, my husband and I knew something was wrong because Rebecca was not grasping what she was learning.  We had her and her brother tested, and our hunch was confirmed, they were both diagnosed as dyslexic.  That summer we learned of Trident Academy, and we never looked back.  Both children started in the fall of 2000, and for a year and a half we commuted every day from Beaufort.  The children never complained about the two hour drive to school and back because they loved the school and the confidence it gave them.

Trident Academy has a vigorous curriculum and an environment tailored to the individual needs of the student.  This structure fosters a true sense of accomplishment in the child, whereas other schools are not prepared to or capable of handling unique educational needs and learning styles.  Thanks to Trident Academy, Rebecca and Robert know that dyslexia is not something of which to be ashamed.  In our home, instead of saying, “I’m stupid, I can’t do it,” my children say, “If Einstein could do it, so can I!”

When my husband died suddenly in December of 2001, everyone at Trident Academy—faculty, staff and students took my children under their wings.  The terrible impact of their father’s death was cushioned by the genuine caring and understanding of the Trident community.  I could speak at length about all the wondrous things that the faculty has bestowed upon my family, but I think these few words say it all: Trident Academy is not just a school for learning disabled children, but one that nurtures, strengthens, and restores the confidence not only of the students it serves, but the families as well.

Please join me in supporting Trident Academy.  One hundred percent of our faculty and staff have already participated in this year’s drive.  Your dollars (large or small) will ensure that funding is available for those special programs and activities such as field trips, technology and science kits that are so important to developing the full potential of our children.  It is our duty to our children and future students to help Trident Academy continue to grow, to prosper and to save lives of children and their families for years to come.
Sincerely,

Helena Flygare-Fox

